
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 19, 2014 

 

The meeting convened at 7:20 p.m. in High School Auditorium.  Chairman Kevin Conley, Clerk 

Jay Leary and Town Administrator Paul Le Beau were present.  Vice-Chairman Jay Marsden 

was absent. 

 

The Board attended a Downtown Visioning forum hosted by Mary Greendale with facilitators 

Kathy Bartolini and Jamie Errickson.  Approximately 75 people attended the forum. 

 

Ms. Bartolini led the group in a discussion of a survey of the current conditions in the downtown 

area and a survey of what people would like the downtown to be in the future. 

 

Mr. Conley suggested that folks think about how to balance the various concerns that have been 

expressed about narrowing the roadway, slowing traffic, improving safety for pedestrians and 

bicyclists, enhancing use of the rail trail, exploring a communal septic arrangement for 

businesses, creating an environment for people to gather and enhancing business activity. 

 

Mr. Errickson led a map exercise, encouraging people to identify physical changes to the 

downtown that they would like to see. 

 

The completed surveys and maps were collected for analysis.  

 

At 9:20 p.m.  Mr. Leary moved, Mr. Conley seconded and it was voted two in favor with 

Mr. Marsden absent to adjourn the meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

         Approved:_____________ 

 

Paul D. Le Beau, Town Administrator 
 


